
 

2020 SAFER! STRONGER! 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMED CONSENT  

General Dental Treatment in the Era of COVID‐19  

  
Thank you for your continued trust in our practice and know that we are here for you.   
  
As with the transmission of any communicable disease like a cold or the flu, you may be or have been 
exposed to COVID‐19 (Novel Coronavirus) at any time or in any place. Be assured that we have always 
followed state and federal regulations and have practiced the highest standards above 
recommendations for personal protection and disinfection protocols in order to limit transmission of all 
diseases in our office and will continue to do so.  
  
Despite our careful attention to sterilization, disinfection, barriers, housekeeping, and personal 
protection equipment there is still a chance that you could be exposed to an illness in our office, just as 
you might at other medical offices.   
  
“Social Distancing” nationwide has reduced the transmission of the Coronavirus and we have provided 
an atmosphere of the lowest possible risk including patient to patient distancing, disinfection, and PPE 
provisions for our patients. Due to the nature of the treatment we provide (direct patient to provider 
contact) it is not possible to maintain distancing between the patient, dentist, hygienist, other team 
members, and sometimes other patients at all times.  
  
Although exposure is unlikely, do you accept the risk and consent for treatment?  
  
Yes________ No________  
  
_______________________________________      _____________  
Patient/Parent/ Responsible Party (please print)     Date  
  
_______________________________________     ______________  
Patient/Parent/ Responsible Party signature      Contact #  
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